
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS FROM STATE  

HORTICULTURE DEPARTMENT, GOVT. GARDENS,  

HYDRABAD, TELANGANA STATE, VISITED   

ICAR-NRC FOR ORCHIDS,  

PAKYONG –SIKKIM. 

 
Board of Directors, Officers and entrapenures from State Horticulture Department, Govt. 

Gardens, Hydrabad, Telangana State, (alltogether 6 members) Visited ICAR-NRC for 

Orchids, Pakyong –Sikkim  on 04.04.2019 & had discussion with the Director, ICAR NRCO 

Pakyong Dr. D.R. Singh regarding various issues of Agricultural, Horticultural and 

Floricultural field in connection with the policies and Schemes of government for doubling 

farmers income. Dr. L.C. De (Principal Scientist Hort.)  The members also visited the/farm 

areas of ICAR - NRC for Orchids attended by Dr. L.C. De, Rakesh Singh (SRF) and Sh. Ajay 

Bhusal (Technical Asst.), explained the potential and importance of Conservation and 

Cultivation of Orchids in various States of India.. 

 


